
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 37 Courtlands Avenue, Kew.   TW9 4ES                            Headteacher: Darren Norman 

 Telephone: 020 8487 8437                                                  Email: info@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk 

 

14th July 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 6 Secondary transition  

 

We have now heard where most of our Year 6 children are going in September. 

 

I’m sure you are interested to know that most of the children have been offered their 

first or second choice schools.  Sometimes this has involved waiting for a place to 

become available at their preferred school, but waiting lists have moved 

dramatically.   

 

 

2017 

Christ’s Secondary School – 10 

Richmond Park Academy – 3 

St Richards and St Reynolds – 1 

Grey Court – 1 

Chiswick – 1 

Teddington  – 1 

The Richmond Upon Thames School – 2 

The Cardinal Vaughan Memorial RC School – 1  

Independant schools - 6 

 

 

We appreciate the partnership we have with you whilst your children are here, but 

now look forward to watching the children move into secondary school. 

 

 

Regards 

 

Darren Norman 

Headteacher 
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